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Bean is a silly name for the new seat. Nobody will understand it. It just perpetuates the 
ridiculous over-commemoration of our part in other people's wars. It should be named after 
a woman, preferably Aboriginal. Also the Div of 'Canberra' should be renamed as people will 
think it represents the whole ACT. 
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